
WEEKLY E-NEWSLETTER FROM LMC 

November 4 — November 10  Church Office Hours 

Monday—Thursday  8:00 am—3:30 pm  

Friday  8:00 am—12:00 pm  

Lunch Hour 12:00—1:00 pm 

Verse of the day:  Psalm 124:8  
Our help is from the LORD, who made heaven and earth. 

Anniversaries 

 SCHNARR, Dustin & Kelly 11/04 

 LOUGHMILLER, Jason & Pamela 11/08 

 SURVANCE, Kyle & Letitia 11/09 

Birthdays 

 BAULT, Casey 11/04 

 SCHNARR, Maggie 11/05 

 CALLAHAN, Noah 11/07 

 GILBERT, Amy 11/07 

 PORTER, Sandy 11/09 

 SEWELL, Ann 11/10 

                 November 10 
                           

 
 
8:15 am service   
Greeter:  Charlie & Kay Sheetz 
Nursery:  Penny Waggoner 
Children Church:  Chris Walker 
Acolyte:  Sophia Seymour 
Intercessory Prayer:  Linda Bennett 
Hospitality Center:  Beth Lett 
Computer:  Mark Bault 
Sound:  Denny Ramsey 
 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT MEAL:  
Hot Dogs/Tator Tots 
Cooks:  Ken Woods & Mark Bault 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
10:45 am service   
Greeter:  Brandon & Andrea Lindsey 
Nursery:  Letitia Survance 
Children Church:  Sondra Arvin 
Acolyte:  Simon Childress 
Intercessory Prayer:  Janet Parsons 
Hospitality Center:  Ron & Patsy Rheam 
Computer:  Nancy Whitman 
Sound:  Terry Whitman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Cancer:  Pam Bullock 

Military:  Jamie Brewer, Casey Burgess, Mark McFeaters, Shane Wagler 

Homebound:   Carolyn Clark, Norma Crane, LuAnn Dye, Patsy Dye, Pauline Hellums, Eleanor Johnston,  

     Annette Potts 

Prayers for this week:  Wayne Walton Family, LuAnn, Keith & Janet Parsons, House fire in Shoals this  

morning, Nephew mental health, Our Nation, Elections, Keith’s mom, Our Church, Chronic Ill, The Persecuted 

Christians around the world especially North Korea and Sudan 

Praises:  God gives us strength when we are weak, Our Church family, Praise God for his blessings, Being a 

Child of God, Harvest Festival, Torah Club, Bible Study Fellowship, Give Him Fifteen Prayer app Center for 

Women Ministry  

The Weekly News from our 

church is published every  

Monday 

morning.  If you have 

 information to include in the 

next week’s  

edition the deadline is  

Thursday’s no later than  

3:30 pm.  Call the office at  

812-295-3049 or email at  

loogooteewmsc@gmail.com 
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November 4 — 8:00 am Quilting 
        9:00 am Walking for Fitness—Family Life Center (FLC) 
                  6:00 pm  Dance Fitness—FLC 
        6:00 pm PPR Committee meeting—Multi-Purpose Room 
November 5 —9:00 am Walking for Fitness—FLC 
      9:30 am Torah Bible Study—Room 116 
       6:30 pm Adult Bible Study—Multi-Purpose Room              
November 6 —8:00 am Quilting 
                 9:00 am Walking for Fitness—FLC 
     10:00 am Wayne Walton Visitation—Sanctuary 
     11:00 am Wayne Walton Funeral 
       5:30 pm Meal for those attending Wed night activities 
       6:00 pm Pioneer Club & LMC Youth  
                 7:45 pm Praise Team Practice—Sanctuary 
November 7 — 9:00 am Walking for Fitness—FLC 
       9:30 am Prayer Time—Prayer Chapel 
        11:00 am Food Pantry 
       6:30 pm Bible Study Fellowship—Multi-Purpose Room 
November 8 — 9:00 am Walking for Fitness—FLC 
        2:00 pm Sing at Sycamore Nursing Center 
       6:00 pm LMC Youth Live Wire 
November 9 — No Activities 
November 10— 8:15 am Traditional Worship Service 
                   9:00 am Sunday School for all ages 
                           10:45 am Contemporary Worship Service 
        6:00 pm Choir Practice 
          
 

2025 Altar Flowers:  Click on the link and get signed up for Altar Flowers.   

https://forms.gle/PNKpsuXUPkLzHDJZA 

 

2025 Worship Volunteers:  Click on the link and get signed up to volunteer. 

https://forms.gle/34piXFpLrX99YooU8 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What an awesome church.  You made the Harvest Festival a success.  Through your donations, we 
were able to give around 200 children a fun and safe Halloween, while showing them the love of 
Christ.   We want to thank you for all your prayers, donations,  and your time. 
Harvest Festival Committee  



Shoeboxes are in the Sanctuary.  Get your box and return the week 

of November 18.  We are a collection sight.  There is a signup sheet 

to help with this on the Hospitality Center 

All Church members:  Please have your Shoeboxes back to the Church no 

later than November 17th!!! 



If you would like to give for the Hurricane Victims, you may do so 

until October 31st.  Just mark your envelope or check flood  

Victims and we will make sure it gets sent to the appropriate  

organization. 














